
From: Chris moverley 
Sent: 18 March 2020 06:06
To: Kelsey Blain
Subject: Re: Kent House, 9 Bloomswell, Robin Hoods Bay
 
Dear Kelsey

Thank you for your email.

We would like to confirm that the description of the development can be amended from
‘proposed replacement of the doors’ to what you recommend.

Please see the photo of a typical bannister rail, which was suggested by Clair. Our new
bannister would be very similar to this.



Finally please could amend our existing application  to include ‘erection of an internal
porch’ as recommend by yourself.

Many thanks for your help and advice.

Christina

On 17 Mar 2020, at 13:51, Kelsey Blain <k.blain@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
wrote:

Dear Christina,
 
Many thanks for meeting with me yesterday. Further to our discussion I
would be grateful if you could respond to this email confirming that you wish
for the development description to be amended to remove the proposed
replacement of the doors. The description would therefore read:
 
Listed Building Consent for installation of replacement window together with
internal alterations.
 
I have also had a look through your application and cannot find the image of
the proposed banister that you referred to on Monday. I would therefore be
grateful if you could email that image through to me in order to illustrate the
proposed design of the replacement banister.
 
Finally, as discussed, I have attached a couple images of the style of
internal porch that would be considered acceptable within your property. If
you wish to include the erection of an internal porch in your existing
application for Listed Building Consent please let me know and I will ensure
the development description is amended.
 
I would be grateful to receive confirmation that you are happy with the
amended development description and the requested banister details at
your earliest convenience.
 
Yours sincerely
 

K. Blain
 
Kelsey Blain
Planning Assistant
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York

mailto:k.blain@northyorkmoors.org.uk


YO62 5BP
Tel: 01439 772700
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the
author, not necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park
Authority. This is a private message intended for the named addressee(s)
only. Its contents may be confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then
delete the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone
other than the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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